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Ms. Pamela Maida

Office of Information and Privacy
U.S. Department of Justice

1425 New York Avenue, NW
Suite 11050

Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Ms. Maida:
Enclosed is the Department of the Interior's annual Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) report
for FY 2006. The report also may be found at the following Internet address:
http://www.doi.gov/foia/0O6anrep.pdf. We are also enclosing a copy of the Department’ s FOIA
Improvement Plan, dated June 12, 2006, and our amended Plan, dated January 31, 2007, which
may be accessed electronically at http://www.doi.gov/foia/exec_order.html.
If you have any questions regarding our report, please contact me at (202) 208-5342.

Sincerely,
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Alexandra Mallus
Departmental FOIA Officer
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